
Need your high school equivalency diploma (GED)? 

Classes to prepare women for the GED test are offered at the Educational Center.   
Classes begin in September 2024 and  continue until June 2025. 

Classes are for women who: 
 Are committed to working on their high school diploma,
 Are 20 years old or older,
 Can attend classes 9:00-1:30, Monday through Thursday,
 Have sufficient background and reading/writing and math skills to

work on the high school equivalency curriculum.

To register for classes in September, come to the Center  on one 
of the dates and times below: 

 Tuesday, August 27, 9:00-1:00

 Wednesday, August 28, 9:00-1:00

 Monday, September 9, 9:00-1:00

 Wednesday, September 11, 9:00-1:00

 Thursday, September 12, 9:00-1:00

There is a $40 registration fee.  

Classes will begin  

on Monday, September 16 at 9:00. a.m. 

We hope to see you then! 

For more information, visit us at www.ssndecwomens.org or 
email: info@ssndecwomens.org.

School Sisters of  Notre 
Dame  Educational 

Center 
87-04 88th Avenue

Woodhaven NY 11421
718-738-0588


